[bookmark: _GoBack]The Grant County Office of Emergency Management is finalizing its Hazard Mitigation Plan draft prior to submission to the Arkansas Division of Emergency Management and FEMA for review and approval. The plan assesses natural hazards’ risks and vulnerabilities to the county, its municipalities, and school districts. It provides recommendations to increase their hazard resiliency and reduce risk. In doing so, these actions aim to protect property and those who reside within the county.
The draft plan will be made available online via the project’s website (www.tworiversem.com/grantcountyar/) on November 2nd, 2020 allowing citizens and stakeholders a two week period to review the draft plan. Two Rivers Emergency Management will be available for questions and input on the plan on November 17th, 2020 from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM and 2:00 PM to 3:00 PM. Due to the current conditions, these blocks of availability will be held virtually through Zoom. Meeting credentials for Zoom will be posted on the project’s website on November 2nd, 2020 as well.
Please direct all inquiries to: tony@tworiversem.com.
 

